Dear EMBL Australia, 

I am writing to express my strong support for [Student's Name] to attend the upcoming EMBL PhD Symposium, which will take place from 20th to 22nd  November 2023 at EMBL Heidelberg, Germany.  
As [Student's Name]'s supervisor, I believe that this symposium offers a unique opportunity for them to further develop their skills and knowledge in the field of life sciences. 
I believe that attending this course will help [Student's Name] to gain valuable insights into the latest trends and best practices in the field, and to develop their research skills in ways that will benefit our research projects. Additionally, the opportunity to network with international students and researchers in the field will be invaluable for their future career development.
[bookmark: _GoBack][Student's Name] is a dedicated and talented PhD student, and I have every confidence that they will make the most of this opportunity to further their professional development. I fully support their application for this travel grant. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

[Supervisor’s Name]
